
    

 

 

 

 

26
th

 June 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Over the last few weeks we have been following the DfE guidance on the wider opening 

of school. We currently have 2 key worker and vulnerable hubs operating. Reception start 

on Monday 29
th

 and Nursery on 6
th

 July. We are hoping to open to year 1 which will 

mean we are operating at full capacity so we will be unable to open our offer to year 2.  

I know many of you will be disappointed by this news and we wish circumstances were 

different. BUT do you really think we would let you go without saying goodbye??? 

Sooooooo we are rolling out the virtual red carpet and inviting our year 2 pupils to a star 

studded virtual event just for them!  

Your child will receive a very special golden ticket to participate in our event, (keep your 

eyes on the post)! We need them to dress up in their fanciest clothes, brush their teeth 

until they sparkle and strike a pose! Take a photo of them holding their ticket and send 

the photo to support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk by Friday 3
rd

 July.  

Next, we have given you a designated day/time to come to school to have your 

graduation photo taken.  

2W’s day is Thursday 2
nd

 July   and 2H’s is Friday 3
rd

 July (please see your letter 

for your designated time) 

 

For safety reasons, please come at your designated time only. The graduation station will 

be set up outside and each child will have their own gown/hat for hygiene reasons.  

Please follow the one-way system in place and only 1 adult will be allowed entry with 

their child. Please adhere to the safety measures for everyone’s safety.  

You can take photos on your mobile/camera. School will only take a photograph for the 

virtual star studded event.  

 

Once all photos have been completed, sit back and relax, let us do the hard work and we 

will send out the virtual star studded event to you by text or on the app so please ensure 

we have all your up to date information!  

 

We understand that some people may be shielding so if you have any problems/issues 

with any of the above please ring the office and speak to us. We want to include everyone 

and to make this a memorable event in your child’s life. We are here to help.  



    

 

 

Watch this space! Can’t wait to see you in your gowns! 

Thank you for your continued support and patience. 

We are thinking of you all. Take care.  

 

From All the Staff at Lister Infant School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


